
February 28, 2022

Dear Grade 4 Parents/Guardians:

As we shared last week, Alberta Education is conducting the annual satisfaction survey which you likely received via email last week.
This survey will be asking about your satisfaction with our school community and to give feedback on how to make it even better! In
addition to the Alberta Education survey, you will receive a paper survey from Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools, called the Schollie
Survey, this week. The results of both of these surveys are used to celebrate the wonderful things we already do at École Our Lady of the
Rosary School and to help address school needs and initiatives.

To preface these surveys, we wanted to share with you our Annual Results Report. This report is generated from last year's Assurance
and Schollie surveys as well as our current ÉOLRS Education Plan. In this report you will see our Principles of Practice, Report Card
Highlights, Faith Survey Results and Targeted Areas and Priorities. In addition, we hope you view this video of some of our Grade 4
Leaders sharing information about their experiences at ÉOLRS. This report and video may assist you in completing both the Alberta
Education Survey and the Schollie Survey.

When completing the Alberta Education Survey it is important to note that if you indicate “Don’t Know” on the survey question,
it is calculated as “dissatisfied”. If you aren’t sure of an answer, please ask your teacher, administration, or your child for
clarification.  If you remain unsure, then select the option N/A as the survey recommends. (Picture below illustrates this).

The package you received from Alberta Education provided you with a random access code to complete the survey online. If you prefer
a paper survey, requests can be directed to the System Assurance Branch (310-0000 toll free or EDC.SystemAssurance@gov.ab.ca) or
contact us at the school and we will contact them on your behalf. Any parents that would prefer a survey in a language other than French
or English can also contact us at the school and we will get a translated version for you if the requested language is available.

The last day for submitting Alberta Education surveys is March 25. The Division Schollie Surveys will be sent home with your child
between February 28-March 3. Schollie surveys are due back to the school by March 18.

As a staff, we are very proud of the work we do every day to provide a high-quality, Catholic education for your children in a safe and
caring environment. Your feedback is essential for us to celebrate, grow and improve. Please take the time to give your valuable feedback.
We would like to thank all parents for continuing to trust us with the honorable task of educating your children. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours in Christ,

Rob Coumont - Principal David Griffin - Vice Principal

https://www.olrschool.ca/download/381178
https://youtu.be/17xcJEAgATs
mailto:EDC.SystemAssurance@gov.ab.ca

